Education Minister announces
£25million package of measures for
early learning and childcare in
Northern Ireland

Education Minister Paul Givan has today announced a £25million package of
measures to support children, parents and providers with early learning and
childcare in 2024/25.

Publication of CAMHS Waiting Time
Statistics for Northern Ireland (March

2024)

The Department of Health (DoH) has today, published quarterly Child and
Adolescent Mental Health Service (CAMHS) waiting time statistics for Northern
Ireland.

Swann welcomes growth in HSC workforce

The Health Minister has said that figures published this week highlight the
difference his Department’s focus on workforce development has made.

Banks urged to protect the branch
network and support customers

Finance Minister Dr Caoimhe Archibald MLA today urged banks to protect the
local branch network and ensure communities impacted by branch closures are
able to access banking services.
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Competition launched for Non-Executive
Board Members

The Department of Justice has launched a recruitment competition for Non-
Executive Board members.
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